
18 March 2025 
 
Rhode Island House of Representatives 
House Judiciary Committee 
HouseJudiciary@RILegislature.gov 
 
 
RE: H. Bill 5503 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
I formally express my support for the advancement of House Bill 5503, to establish just-cause 
eviction protections for tenants, from the House Judiciary Committee to the Rhode Island 
General Assembly for a full vote. 
 
Sincerely,   
 
/s/ Daniel Sloat 
Daniel Sloat  
Providence, RI 
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